
From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R
Sent: 3/9/2012 9:42:11 AM
To: 'kevin.boles@cpuc.ca.gov' (kevin.boles@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: PG&E's RSVP for March 27 Workshop

Kevin,

Thanks for taking time to explain the format of the workshop to me. I’d like to RSVP for the 
following folks from PG&E, I’ve also included their likely roles at the workshop.

Jane Yura (speaking/participating)

Frances Yee (speakina/oarticioatinal
Redacted

Redacted

Shilpa Ramaiya (listening)

Laura Doll (listening)

Let me know if you have any questions, and we look forward to a productive workshop.

Shilpa

Shilpa Ramaiya

PG&E

415-973-3186

SB GT&S 0483458

mailto:kevin.boles@cpuc.ca.gov

